Lehny Corbin

From: Greg Dwyer

Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 10:21 AM
To: Lehny Corbin

Cc: Matt Rodriguez; Reina Schwartz
Subject: COPAG Member drops out
Attachments: COPAG Member List 2019.2.13.docx

Hi Lehny,

| have been trying to schedule a meeting with the COPAG group and received this notification this morning. Please see
the email from Mayra Lopez, she can no longer serve on the advisory group due to a change with her job. Her email is
below. | had already encouraged her that she can remain aboard but | believe in addition to her work moving outside of
West County, it was a capacity issue of her not having enough time to commit to it.

| took the liberty of updating the list and removed her name (changed to VACANT). What once was 4 out of 5 members,
is now back down to 3 out of 5.

Sincerely,
Greg Dwyer
Community Services Director

San Pablo
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From: Mayra Lopez [mailto:Mayra.Lopez@cchealth.org]

Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 10:12 AM

To: Greg Dwyer <GregD@sanpabloca.gov>;

Cc: Jora
Atienza Washington <JoraW@sanpabloca.gov>; Elise Veliz <EliseV@sanpabloca.gov>

Subject: Re: San Pablo Childhood Obesity Prevention Advisory Group (COPAG Meeting)

Hi Greg,



| hope you are doing well. I'm sorry to say that unfortunately | will be unable to stay on this advisory
committee. My work is primarily in East County with the Tobacco Prevention team. Thank you for your time
and consideration to be on this committee. | hope | am able to work with all you again in the future.

Keep up the amazing work in San Pablo!

Mayra Lopez, MPH

Senior Health Education Specialist

Tobacco Prevention Program

Community Wellness and Prevention Program
Contra Costa County Department of Public Health






